
Year 2 Homework letter  - Friday 24th November 2023 
We have had assessment week this week! The children all tried their hardest in 

their special challenges and I am so proud of them!  

English 

This week we have continued with our 
book ‘The Journey Home’ . The children 
have started writing their own version of 
the story! They have also completed two 
Reading special challenges! Well done, 
Year 2! 

Maths 

This week we continued with our addition 
and subtraction unit and consolidated 
adding and subtracting using the jottings 
method. The children have also completed 
two Maths special challenges!  

Homework  
Spellings: There is no spelling homework 
this week. Instead, please practise the 
Nativity lines with the children!   
Reading: Please read with the children 
for 15 minutes every day and note this in 
their reading logs.  

Maths: Please log onto Times Table Rock 
Stars continue to practise the other 
games. We saw lots of children using 
these skills in our special challenges this 
week!   

We hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Miss Mitchell, Mr Tsang and Miss   
Murray 

Dates 

Parent and Carer Evenings- 28th – 30th No-
vember 3.30-6.00pm 

Nativity Dress Rehearsal- Tuesday 5th De-
cember – 2.00pm-3.00pm 

Nativity Performance- Wednesday 6th De-
cember – 2.00pm-3.00pm 

Nativity Performance- Thursday 7th Decem-
ber – 2.00pm-3.00pm 

Christmas Lunch- Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Service at Christ 

Church-Thursday 14th at 9.30 

PTFA Christmas Fair- Thursday 14th Decem-
ber (3.30 – 5.30) 

Finish Autumn term – Friday 15th December 

Reading Logs 
A reminder that Reading Logs need to be 
bought in daily. We check them during 
our Guided Reading sessions and when 
the children read with us during the 
week.  

Nativity  
Please do continue to practise their Na-
tivity lines with your child. It would be 
useful for the children to know who 
speaks before them too.  

Sparkfish—A Christmas Journey 
This week Year 2 travelled to Redhill to hear 
‘A Christmas Journey’. A play telling the   
story of Jesus’ birth. This visit really helps 
bring their RE learning to life.  

Christmas is coming!! 

To contribute towards our Community Christ-
mas Tree mentioned in the school newsletter, 
we would like children to bring in shop 
bought or man-made baubles from next week 
At the start of the following week, each class 
will place their bauble’s on the tree and share 
a Christmas Prayer together. 


